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It is hard to imagine that we stand once again at the start of 

another year. Whether this is planning to be your last year in 

highschool, you are just starting in pre-K, or this is your first 

year at Philadelphia Christian School, WELCOME. 

The Philadelphia Post is a monthly paper highlighting the 

activities and accomplishments of the past month as well as 

a comprehensive look at the upcoming events and dates. 

Please take time each month to review this post and stay in-

formed.  

We trust that as we partner and labor together for the further-

ance of each child, you will commit to pray that God’s will 

is accomplished. We are praying for a great year!  
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August 
Birthday’s 

New 

Students 

Lady Eagle Volleyball 

Georgia Christian 

School Athletic Associ-

ation has made a 

change to the volley-

ball divisions,. There 

are now 3 divisions. 

We have not been able 

to finalize the com-

plete  schedule. 

Rachel Matthews 4 

Maverick Parker 11 

Mrs. Davis 21 

Ashton Brewer 26 

Erin Miller K4 

Nathaniel Brown K5 

Asher Bailey K5 

Maverick Parker K5 

Lucas Poarch 2 

Daniel Watson 7 

Austin Jenkins 7 

Please keep a lookout for the 

schedule  in the coming days. 

 

The Lady Eagle’s are a joy to 

watch and always give us some 

great excitement. Please plan 

on attending their games and 

cheering them on.  



  

 

Each Week every student is working to 

get their name on the Merit Board. The 

Merit board is located in the elementary 

lunchroom.  

There are 4 requirements each student 

must meet  to get their name on the 

merit board. Remember this is a weekly 

challenge.  

 

1. Perfect attendance. 

2. Attend at least one church service. 

3. No failing grades. 

4. No demerits or bottom of clip chart. 

  

 

PCS is pleased to announce it will 

soon be accepting Credit Cards.  

 

Very soon there will be a link on our web 

site that will take you directly to XPRESS PAY. It is our un-

derstanding that you will be able to set up a re-occurring cred-

it card payment, eliminating the hassle of writing checks or 

getting cash every month. This link may be used totally at 

your convenience, whether day or night. Keep a lookout for 

the details and  steps to set up your credit card payment.  

 

 

Philadelphia Christian School is a 

ministry of Philadelphia Baptist 

Church. If you do not regularly 

attend church, please make plans 

to worship with us soon. 

Don’t Forget!! 

This Post is in 
color on the 

webpage. 

 


